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Thursday 15th September 2022 
 

Reading Books and Reading Records 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you for your support so far this term.  Your children have had a great start to their time at Whitehill 
and we are enjoying getting to know them. 
 
As you are aware, on Monday, we sent home your child’s reading book and reading record.  Please can you 
ensure that they are both in school every day.  Reading is a vital life skill and we take as many opportunities 
as we possibly can during the school day to allow your child to read – sometimes it will be independently 
and other times it will be with an adult, but to make this work, we must have both reading records and 
reading books in school at all times. 
 
Whenever your child reads with an adult in school, this is recorded in their reading record.  On top of any 
reading we do at school, we expect to see at least 3 entries written into the Reading Record where your 
child has read with an adult at home. 
 

Healthy Break time Snacks 
 
At Whitehill, we have a healthy snack policy at break time.  Snacks should be a piece of fresh fruit or a fruit 
based snack (no nuts). 
 

End of Day Collection 
 
Year 3 children are to be collected from just outside their classrooms.  As fun as it is to go and play on the 
play equipment whilst they wait to be collected, we cannot allow this to happen. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mr. Denney and Mr. Wells 
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